
Friday 10th January 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning 
this week: 
Our new topic is ‘Food, Glorious, Food’ and it’s got off to an 

exciting start reading ‘Supertato’. The Evil pea got up to 

some mischief in class and the children all made their own 

Supertato to help the trapped vegetables.  

The children have also made really beautiful 2020 calendars 

and loved sticking gems, buttons and beads all over them (I 

hope too many didn’t fall off during their journey home!) 

           

 

Some of the things that children 

might experience next week: 

Next week the children will be 

learning about foods from around the 

world. On Friday they will be tasting 

some too! 

 

Next Thursday we are having a 

Planetarium visit school for our Year 2 

children’s topic. Each Reception class 

will get a little session to sit inside an 

hear a story! 

Book club: 
Book Club will start next Friday. If you would like your child to go to Book 
Club, please send 20p in an envelope with your child’s name and Book Club 
money written on the front. Please remind your child that they pay towards 
the book over a few weeks and so will not get a book each time! It runs 
most Fridays but relies on one parent and if she can not come in, Book Club 
won’t be on. If you are free on a Friday afternoon and would like to help 
that would be brilliant! Please let Mrs Fawbert know.  

 
 

 

Sounds we have learned this week:                                                                                                         

                                                           
Sounds we will be learning next week: 

             

Notices and information:  

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas! 

During the week of 10th February, we are reading ‘The Shopping List’ by John Burningham. We will use 

our Wonderful Wellies session to walk each group of children to Tesco to collect the items on their list. 

We need two parents to come with us for each trip. If you are able to help please let us know. 

Tuesday afternoon, 1.30pm blue groups, with Mrs Hart 

Wednesday morning, 9.30am red groups, with Mrs Fawbert 

Wednesday afternoon, 1.30pm yellow groups, with Mrs Constable 

Thursday afternoon, 1.30pm orange groups, with Mrs Gray 

Friday afternoon, 1.30pm green groups, with Mrs Ormandy 
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